
Our Themes 
During the month of November we will be learning about changes that are  

happening around us.  As Autumn turns to Winter the weather changes 
and it gets dark earlier in the evening.  We will be learning  names of dif-

ferent 
 Dinosaurs and space. 

 
Colour  

Our colours for the month will be black and white.  It would be great if 
you could talk to your child about these colours . 

 
 Our shape of the month is a triangle 

 
Leaving and Collecting your Child 

If your child is going to be late for school please let us know as dinner 
numbers are sent to the kitchen at 9.30am. It is very important that 

children are picked between 1.15pm and 1.30pm. 
 

Coats  
We are currently teaching the children to put on their own coats 
and do up their own zips.  It would be very helpful if you could en-

courage to do the same at home.  Please ensure all items of clothing 
are clearly labelled. 

We would like to remind parents that children should have a 
spare change of clothes in their bag each day. 

Please ensure that every item of uniform and spare clothing is 
clearly labelled 

 
NOVEMBER LEARNING: 
 
• Tearing paper using fingers and thumbs 
• Cutting using safety scissors (thin card is easier to cut 
• than paper) 
• Using tongs or tweezers to lift smaller items 
• Trying to do up the zip on my coat 
• Putting on my own shoes  and wellies 
• Threading beads 
• We will been looking at books about the dark and about the 

night! 
• We are learning about the sequence of our school day. 
• We are learning about types of weather at this time of year! 
• We will be talking about people who work through the night e.g.    

nurses, firefighters and doctors.  
• We will also be learning about nocturnal animals , safety at 

home,   Dinosaurs and space. 
MA 
 
 

Songs and 
Rhymes 

 
 
One Huge Rocket 

 
Mr. Moon 

 
Five Small Stars 

 
Dingle Dangle 

Scarecrow  
 

Baa Baa Black 
sheep 

 
Baa Baa White 

Sheep 
 

Twinkle Twinkle 
little Star 
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Children will continue to go to the hall to do fun activities. We 
have been busy doing balancing skills and fun games with Ronan. 

Nursery Nativity 
A wriggly Nativity 

We will be busy learning our nativity songs in 
nursery. We will be recording our show in school 

and it will be posted on seesaw. 
These songs are available on YouTube, Alexa and 

iTunes if you can go over them with your child 
please. 

Morning and Afternoon Routine  
 

Now after Halloween that the children have settled. Parents may enter 
the foyer area in the mornings and afternoons to assist their child with 
their bag, coat and their self-registration (take card off and put in box) 

This will give parents a chance to take anything out of your child’s shelf. 
As the foyer area is becoming crowded it is easier for each parent to  

ensure your child enters class in morning safely and leaves in afternoon. 


